Julie Thompson

From:

Ken White <campaigns@good.do>

Sent:

Wednesday, 23 November 2016 5:28 PM

To:

Subject:

Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Committee member.

Gambling on the pokies is just plain dumb.

Yours sincerely, Ken White

This email was sent by Ken White via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Ken provided an email address (crikeyken@iiner.net.au) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Ken White at crikeyken@iiner.net.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html